

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

10 February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our Sciences topic on 'Forces and Magnets', we are excited to be inviting 'One Day Creative' to Holywell School to teach us about Forces and Magnet's through the children completing a practical drama based activity.

The workshop will take place on Monday 21st February 2022. As part of our workshop, we will be having a Science themed day with a variety of adult led activities. Could you please dress your child as a scientist or something science related.

The cost of the workshop is £6.97per child; if parents/carers provide insufficient funds, it will be impossible for the school to meet the costs and the workshop will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Monday 21 February. If you have any queries, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

If there are any further questions about the workshop, please speak to one of the class teachers before the day of the trip.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Hussain

Mulberry class teacher

Miss Aghbaniyaka Cedar Class Teacher Miss Whiting

Rowan Class Teacher













